
 

  
 

 

June 16th, 2025 

 

2025 Tool Price Increase Announcement (Effective July 14, 2025) 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We want to inform you that, effective July 14, 2025, several of our products will be 

subject to a price increase. These adjustments are a direct result of increased 

manufacturing costs and tariffs imposed on various materials and goods. Please understand 

that these changes are strictly pass-through costs — we are only adjusting pricing to 

reflect the changes we’ve received from our suppliers. 

Please note: 

• Saddles and Blocks will remain at their current pricing. 

• Fully updated price pages will be distributed during the week of June 16-20th, 

2025. 

• Refer to the second page of this document for the % increase by product. 

We remain committed to supporting your business with quality products and reliable 

service. Below is a snapshot chart of the upcoming changes. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Andrew Hiatt 

 

National Sales Manager, Buckaroos/Polyguard 

Phone: 317-282-9199 | Email: ahiatt@polyguard.com 
9800 Crosspoint Blvd, Suite 200, Indianapolis, IN 46256 
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